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Prayer Corner 

Dear Lord,   

   Thank you for being 

our faithful friend. Please 

help us to keep growing 

in faithfulness to you and 

to one another. 

Amen. 

Flu Immunisation                                     

This Wednesday, 17th November 

the school nurses will be on site to 

give the flu immunisation (nasal 

spray) to children from  Reception 

to Year 6.  Please complete the 

online  form (even if you choose not 

to give consent)                                        

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/

southwark  

 

“Let us ask then for 

the grace to remain 

faithful to following 

Jesus and to               

listening to 

his word.”                 

Pope       

Francis. 

School Photo’s                             

Please ask your child or check 

their bags for their photo card 

which contains their personal 

QR code which will give you 

access to order photographs                

& pay online. 

 

 

 

   Year of  St. Joseph 

Children Born Between  

1st September 2017—                                     

31st August 2018 

Please come and collect a 

supplementary form for  

Reception class starting in                             

September 2022. 

Posters 

Next time you are walking down the 

Old Kent Road by B&M, look up and 

you will see a giant poster of our         

amazing pupils.                                                        

 

The posters are 

part of the                               

regeneration 

scheme of the Old 

Kent Road. 

 

Arriving to School    

After 9am 

All Parent/ Carer & child/ 

children must come to the 

school office first. The  

admin staff will then mark 

them in and issue your 

child a late slip to take                                 

to class.  

Anti-Bullying Week                                         

Well done everyone for wearing odd 

socks to school. Today was an              

opportunity for everyone to express 

themselves and celebrate their                     

individuality and what makes each one 

of us  unique. 

 

  

   Children In Need 

 This Friday 19th, to celebrate                                                        

Children in Need Day,                                                                         

come to school wearing your favourite t-shirt.                                                                                  

Instead of asking for a donation of  money we are kindly asking you to  

donate cakes for this good cause. Children will be able to buy cakes in the 

afternoon and after school with their parent/ carer.                                                                         

Please bring your cakes to the school office by                                                                              

Thursday 18th November. 

Thank you in advance for your generosity.                  

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/southwark
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Wednesday 17th November          

Reception—Year 6:                              

Flu immunisations  

Christmas Dates                                      

Monday 13th  December                                           

KS2 Nativity: Led by 

Year 3 & 4 at 2pm                                   

Tuesday 14th               

December                                 

KS1  Nativity at 2pm                                   

Wednesday 15th December                  

Children’s Christmas Dinner &                    

Christmas Fair                                     

Thursday 16th December 

Whole school Mass in church      

Christmas Disco & Father    

Christmas                                             

Friday 17th December                       

School Closes at 2pm                    

Please  collect your children                  

on time.  Thank You 

Nursery Ryan  Lael  

F1 Amarachukwu  Bike  

R1 Jake  Rain  

R2 Sidney  Matthew  

 A1 Saudatu  Temi  

A2 David  Davon  

N1 Divine  Alusine  

N2 Dehbia  Ninosare  

C1 Emmanuel  Hector 

C2 Andres  Joy  

I1 Arcelia  Mahrlee-Katie 

I2 Jonathan  Kate-Marisa  

S1 Habsann  Alex  

S2 Precious  Udechukwu  

Nursery  Hannah  

F1  Marissa  

R1  Esther  

R2  Tiara  

A1  Melanie  

A2  Thiago  

N1  Leo  

N2  Oyinkansola  

C1  Emily  

C2  Susan  

I1  Sofia J 

I2  Anne-Marie  

S1  Feziechi  

S2  Praise  

 

Wednesday 1st Sept 2021              

Friday 3rd December 2021  

Tuesday 4th January 2022   

Monday 6th June 2022                         

1 more day tbc 

 

Christmas Holiday 2021 

Monday 20th December—

Tuesday 4th Jan 2022                                          

School reopens on                               

Wed. 5th January 2022  

'GSPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff, parents 

and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we                  

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
30 60 90 

St. 

Claire  
20 60 80 

St. 

Mary 
20 60 80 

St.            

Joseph 
40 60 100 

St. Joseph 

After School Clubs 

Monday  

Cooking Club                               

3.40pm—4.40pm 

Year 1 Multi-Sports              

3.40pm—4.40pm 

Tuesday 

Basketball Years 5 & 6                    

3.40pm—4.40pm 

 

Wednesday 

Gymnastics Years 3 & 4                    

3.40pm—4.40pm 

 

Thursday  

Year 2 Multi-Sports                         

3.40pm—4.40pm 

Gymnastics Year 3 & 4                    

3.40pm—4.40pm            

Active Breakfast 

& After School 

Club 

The Breakfast & 

After School Club 

has now reopened 

in our annexe 

building. They are 

taking bookings.  

Please use this link 

to access their  

website 

https://sportsactive

coaching.co.uk/wra

paround-care/ 

https://sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/wraparound-care/
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